
WE ARE WARNER 
March 16, 2020 

Dear Warner Community, 

The true meaning behind WE ARE WARNER is more important today than ever before. This afternoon the decision 

was made by Governor Stitt and State Superintendent Joy Hofmeister to suspend school operations until April 6
th

.  

I believe this is a good decision in our state’s fight to limit the spread of the Coronavirus, COVID-19.  While none of 

us like what we have to do (or not do) in response to this pandemic, it is vital we all do our part.   

During the time of “cessation of school operations” Warner Public School will continue providing breakfast and 

lunch options. Drive thru pick up, as well as a delivery option, will be available beginning March 23.  The costs for 

breakfast and/or lunch will be the same as regular meal charges, just like we are having regular school.  Please 

email the school by Thursday, March 19, at cjackson@warner.k12.ok.us if you plan to take part in the school 

breakfast and/or lunch program.  Include in your email the number of Warner students living in your home and if 

you will need breakfast or lunch only – or if needing both breakfast and lunch.  Also, please indicate if you will 

need meal delivery. 

Our hope is that we can return to school on April 6th.  Unfortunately, there is a possibility that this could turn into 

a longer event.  

During this school cessation, all activities, as well as on or off campus events, are suspended.  The majority of our 

end of year activities, if postponed, will be made up as soon as this is behind us; including but not limited to:  

Prom, Banquets, Senior Graduation, 8
th

 Grade Promotion, Middle School Formal, etc… Again, we will make up 

many of the missed events for our students when it is allowable.  

Our offices will remain open during the shutdown; staff will be available to answer phone calls and emails.     

Thank You, 

David Vinson   
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